
Summer preparation 
Before you start your course, we recommend you attend 
as many performances over the summer as you can, this 
could be a music event or stage production. We have some 
fantastic venues within Cumbria and Lancashire, such as  
Brewery Arts, Theatre by The Lake, The Sands Centre,  
The Forum, The Dukes & The Grand which you can visit.

What you’ll need for your course  
To get the best out of your course, it helps to ensure you 
have the resources you will require. We strongly recommend 
that you purchase the following:

• Scale ruler (including 1:1, 1:20, 1:25, 1:50)

• Scale lantern stencil (1:25)

• Steel-toe-capped boots (Black)

• Black trousers and t-shirt

•  Laptop or other internet enabled device  
(this is not essential however it is recommended)

Our workshop fee of £50 will be payable by cash, card or cheque 
on Enrolment Day. This fee enables us to subsidise various trips 
and guest speakers throughout the year. In the past, we have 
had the founder of Kendal Calling, Large Scale Audio Company, 
Touring Lighting Technicians and trips to local theatres.

Our Student Services team offer financial support towards 
the costs of coming to college. For further guidance,  
please contact one of the team directly on: 01539 814700  
or go to the student money pages on the website.

Enrichment activities  
We organise an annual trip to London in January which 
costs approximately £400. During the journey, you will get 
to experience two West End shows, one a musical and the 
other a play. In the past, we have been to watch The Book 
of Mormon, The Play that Goes Wrong, The Curious Incident 
of the Dog in the Night-Time, Mrs Doubtfire and Back to the 
Future. As well as experiencing a high-quality show, you will 
get a backstage tour in a London Venue.

You will also have some free time to explore London.  
The trip aims to provide an exciting experience attending 
large-scale shows and to see the latest technology.

Welcome to  
Theatre & Event  
Technology 

Scan me to see our welcome blog  
for all the welcome information:  
kctheatreartsnewstarters.wordpress.com

We’re looking forward to welcoming you  
to Theatre & Event Technology!

If you are unsure of anything, this information 
will be further explained at Enrolment Day  
and during your induction. 

http://kctheatreartsnewstarters.wordpress.com
http://kctheatreartsnewstarters.wordpress.com


Find out more...

Department information
kendal.ac.uk/theatre

Day-to-day student life 
@kctheatrearts

http://kendal.ac.uk/theatre
https://www.facebook.com/kctheatrearts
https://www.instagram.com/kctheatrearts

